
Message Sent 06/20/2013 

Page 1 of 1 
 

         
         
         
         

    

 

Physician  
 

Primary Care Rate Increase (PCRI) Fee 
Schedule is Now Available  

 

In this Newsletter: 
 
Primary Care Rate Increase (PCRI) Fee 
Schedule is Now Available  

 
Contact Details 
 
1-800-343-9000 
emednyalert@csc.com 
 

 

 

 

Primary Care Rate Increase (PCRI) Fee 
Schedule is Now Available  
 

Attention Providers, the Primary Care Rate Increase (PCRI) Fee 
Schedule is now available on the Provider Manuals website. Providers 
should continue to bill as usual and a retroactive payment will be made 
to providers that have their attestation on file by August 1st, for all 
primary care services billed on and after 1/1/13. Additional information 
on the retro payment will be made soon. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@csc.com for 
further assistance.  

 

    

         
         
         
         

 
The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. 
However, no e-mail transmittals or materials provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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